High Commission of India
Port Moresby

Tender No. PNG/04/2020

The High Commission of India, Port Moresby, Papua New Guinea,
invites bids from building contractors for the following work at the High
Commission of India located at Section 7, Lot 30, Lawes Road, Granville,
NCD, Port Moresby.

2. Scope of Work — (1) Painting of the Guard Room at the entrance (2)
Painting of the shed, both inside and outside) and related steel structures
(3) painting of wooden furniture inside the shed (4) painting of railings

3. Registered building contractors with at least 3 (three) year's
experience may apply. Bids, in a sealed cover, must reach the following
latest by 1700 hrs on Friday, 21 November 2020:

The Head of Chancery, High Commission of India,
Section 7, Lot 30, Lawes Road, Granville,
National Capital District (NCD), Port Moresby,
Papua New Guinea.

4. Bids will be opened at the above mentioned address at 1100 hrs on
Monday, 23 November 2020 in the presence of the representatives of the
bidders, if present. For any clarification/queries, please contact the
undersigned.

(P. Subhash Nair)

Second Secretary (Head of Chancery)
16.11.2020

Mobile: 7826 4631

P. Subhash Nair
Second Secretary / Head of Chancery
High Commissioner of India
Port Moresby



